
 

 

 

13th September 2022 

 

Dear TCAS Parents and Whanau  

With the closing of voting for The Catlins Area School Board Representatives (opting in for Staggered 

Elections) the new board will take office as of 14th September 2022 

The following are duly elected: 

18 Month Term 

Angela Osborne 

Simon Walker 

 

3 Year Term 

Phil Bradfield 

Hamish McDougall 

Kerri Nakajima 

 

Staff Representative 

Tim Samson 

 

Student Representative 

Yui Nakajima  

 

Regards 

 

 

Tania Barr  

Returning Officer 

 

 


